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Hello Everyone!

I just flew to Fairbanks, Alaska on Tuesday, September 5.  Our last team left our 
van approx. 350 miles from our missions base so I had to fly to most northern 
“big” city to drive it back to the base.  I spent the night at the Youth With A 
Mission (YWAM) base there and made it back to Palmer the following day. Friday, 
our next team arrived and we are now preparing for a full week of work at our 
base. The goal of this new team is to get the house ready for winter.

average person steps out of their “comfort zone” and travels thousands of miles 
from home into a new environment and culture, it introduces them to new ideas, 
new perspectives and new needs. The most rewarding thing is when they choose 
to make missions a lifestyle. Jesus told us to make disciples (Matthew 29:18-20)!

Please pray for my wife, Ruth, as she flies to Alaska on her own and joins me on 
Tuesday, the 19th. We will be meeting with several ministry leaders in Alaska and 
eventually driving 5 hours south to Homer, Alaska where I will be speaking on 
Sunday, September 24. We return to Pennsylvania on the 27th.

Thank you for all your encouragement in the past and the continued financial 
support that you send us on a monthly basis.  During these busy months, having 
the financial support available to draw from is very encouraging.  As a missions 
director, I need to raise $4,000 per month to cover my salary.  If you ever want to 
talk to me personally, send me a text or email and I would be happy to answer any 
questions that you might have. Ruth and I appreciate your prayer and support. 
Thank you so much! . I would love to share our ministry at your church as well!

Tom Denlinger - Founder & Ministry Director - 717.314.7760 (cell)  
My Email: 	tomdenlinger@comcast.net
Make checks payable to:  LightShine Ministries   P.O. Box 777  Mount Joy, PA  17552
To support Tom & Ruth Denlinger as missionaries online, CLICK HERE.

I encourage you to visit 
our website and read 
about this team’s 
assignment. What a 
great group of people! 
This new team will com-
plete it’s assignment on 
Saturday, the 16th and 
be back in PA on Sunday.

As I have said many 
times before, introduc-
ing people to a lifestyle 
of missions is a passion 
of mine.  When the 

Harrisburg, PA
to Anchorage, 
Alaska is 
approximately
4,200 miles

mailto:tomdenlinger%40comcast.net?subject=
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_donations&business=lightshinefinance%40comcast.net&item_name=Tom+%26+Ruth+Denlinger+Missionary+Support&currency_code=USD&source=url

